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FAO Ben Taylor

Thornley with Wheatley Parish Councillors have discussed this planning application. It was noted
that the proposed extension would provide a considerable sized family home. However, it was
considered that the design and materials to be used were sympathetic and would relate well to the
original farmhouse. The development could actually enhance the area. No objections were raised
to the application.

Kind regards

Parish Clerk



